
 

 
 

Lady Bay Primary School 
Crib sheet for Remote Education 

 
We have worked hard to listen to all the feedback from the last lockdown and the 
feedback given when I sent the remote education plan in July and September to create 
our home learning offering. We hope that children find the interactive approach more 
supportive and the structured daily learning will help to keep them engaged. 

 
What you can expect:  
 

 All work will be uploaded to google drive for you to access every morning. 
 The work will be split into daily folders. Each day, teachers will plan for 3 hours of 

home learning activities as outlined by the DFE. These will include, English, Maths 
and a wider curriculum session. KS1 children will also be provided with phonics 
practise.  

 Maths work will follow the structure we use in school and follow the White Rose. The 
resources, PowerPoint and videos will be uploaded to google drive for this.  

 English and the wider curriculum subjects will be in the form of a PowerPoint 
presentation with a video (when necessary) to start explaining the work for the day.  

 There will be an introductory message by a member of the year group teaching 
team either attached to one of the lessons or as a separate file so the children 
have the opportunity to hear from their teacher.   

 It is our expectation that children undertake English and Maths work between 9am 
and 12.00pm and that all work is uploaded to SeeSaw by 1pm. Wider curriculum 
can be completed in the afternoon and uploaded.  

 Teachers will be checking SeeSaw from 1pm and offering feedback and marking 
the work uploaded. This will also be used as an assessment tool and if necessary, 
changes will be made to the next sessions of learning. We will be expecting the 
children to complete the work at their usual standard of presentation and effort 
levels.  

 Some children may receive additional work or a scaffold if the teacher deems it 
necessary. This will be sent directly to your child via SeeSaw.  

 If your child needs support, please message the teacher on SeeSaw and during 
their afternoon sessions checking work, they will respond and offer help and 
support.  

 Teachers will all be in school every day. They will spend some of their time working 
with key worker children and the rest preparing home learning and offering 
feedback to children. 

 Starting next week, a weekly assembly by myself and Mrs Keane, will be uploaded 
to the video resource centre on the school website. This can be found here… 
https://ladybayprimary.primarysite.media/ 



 

 
We would prefer work to be completed on lined paper and you may have a suitable 
book at home. If you do not have this and you would like an exercise book for your child 
to complete home learning activities in, please come to the school and collect one. 
Timings for this are on the newsletter.  




